
Karen Crump <karen1_crump@comcast.net> 
 
I support the Safe Waters Act of 2019, HB 2656! 
 
Please put a stop to the spraying of chemical herbicides and pesticides that are polluting the watersheds 
and endangering the health of our communities!! Would you let your children drink water that is 
polluted by any of these chemicals? 
 
Thank you, 
Karen Crump 
 


